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Satellite Museums 2017  

We would like to clarify Grants and Charitable Solicitation Permits and the Museum Treasurer’s 

Report for conventions.   

Grants and Charitable Solicitation Permits 

The Utah Division of Consumer Protection has determined that DUP companies 

soliciting state grants in the amount of $1500 or less are exempt from obtaining a Charitable 

Solicitations Permit but must apply for an exemption from registration when submitting a grant 

request. Camps requesting grants apply through their respective companies. Questions should 

be directed to Maryann Jensen, Assistant Satellite Museums Director (435-734-9272) 

jenfam8@gmail.com  

Museum Treasurer’s Report at Conventions 

Questions arise regarding museum monies.  Some museums feel they need not report 

since their funds are combined with camp/company funds or they don’t want their accounts 

made public.  Page thirty-two of our bylaws state that a museum board must maintain an 

accurate, separate accounting of museum funds.  A copy of the museum financial record is to 

be sent to the company or camp treasurer.  The form to be used can be found in the convention 

packet or on-line and will also assist with 501 (3)(C )status and the budget requirement in 

applying for grants.  Questions should be directed to Kay Ann Saxton, Satellite Museums 

Director (307-789-3827) lrsaxton@allwest.net  

Thank you for your work in promoting satellite museums across the state.  This past year 

satellite museum awareness increased within the DUP and throughout communities.  At the 

2016 Utah Museum Association Conference, the Weber County DUP Museum was host to an 

opening tour.  Logan County and American Fork DUP Museums presented posters in the poster 

session.  Daughters with cabins in Brigham City, Woods Cross, Morgan, and Plain City served on 

a panel discussion regarding DUP cabins.  The American Fork DUP Museum Director served on 

another panel and ISDUP donated a basket to the silent auction.  Morgan Company DUP and 

Logan County DUP Museum represented our organization at the state Capitol on Advocacy Day.  

A newspaper article and television interview promoted our museums.  Sixteen museums sent 

pictures and stories of artifacts to be included in the monthly lessons and ten satellite museums 

have been featured in the lesson series Museum Memories.  Many daughters have participated 

in local outreach programs.  Stories about Jubilees and pioneer celebrations can be found on 

the ISDUP website.  We encourage you to submit your activities to the Legacy.  

We appreciate the opportunity to serve with you and extend our gratitude for your 

efforts. 

 Kay Ann Saxton                                           Maryann Jensen 

 Satellite Museums Director   Assistant Satellite Museums Director 
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